M G mall Indigo <skyoptic6@gmail.com>

2024

Michael Huarte <michaelhuarte@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 15, 2024 at 9:00 AM
To: Indigo Machaud <skyoptic6@gmail.com>

Mr. Michaud,

We are in compliance with ORS 90.582 and 90.315. You have access to the water bills via the Google Drive account to
peruse at your leisure. You are obligated to pay the wate that you consume. HVME does not benefit from the water
charges. We are in compliance with City of Corvallis water rates.

Michael Huarte
[Quoted text hidden]



